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7 April 2011 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 23rd May we will be taking the children to visit The Gibberd Garden in Harlow. 
The gardens are home to a variety of sculptures and this will start a week’s topic where we will 
be making sculptures for our school environment. 
 
We will be leaving school after registration and will be back by the end of the school day. The 
cost of the visit will be £6.00.  Please complete and return the slip below, by Friday 13th May, 
together with your payment. We would however prefer it if you used Wisepay. This trip has 
been added to the system. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) and suitable 
coat/footwear for the day. We recommend they wear trainers. If your child is eligible for free 
meals, and would like a school packed lunch, please indicate this when returning the slip 
below. 
 
In preparation for our sculpture making activities we would be grateful for any donations of 
plastic carrier bags and newspapers by Friday 20th May. 
 
 
 
 
Miss M Bridge 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
�-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Gibberd Garden 
 

 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………………………Class……………………………………. 
 
� My child is eligible for free meals and I would like a packed lunch. 
�I enclose £6.00 cash/cheque (payable to Fairlands Primary School) 
�I have paid £6.00 using Wisepay. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………….……………..Parent/Carer 
 
 
 


